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FSB-Private Schools and International Education Unit (EDU) 

daniel@torontoeschool.com 

2022-09-27 16:12 

Dear Principal, 

The Private School Inspection Report related to the secondary school courses offered for 
credit by your school during the 2022-2023 school year is attached. The report provides 
an assessment of your school's compliance with Ministry of Education policies and 
confirms your authority to grant credits towards the Ontario Secondary School Diploma. 

If you have any questions about the report, please contact your inspector (copied on this 
email). 

Thank you, 

Private Schools and International Education Unit I field Services Branch I Ministry of Education 

315 Front Street Westl 12th Floor I Toronto, Ontario M7A OBS I ii 416-325-1981 I

Private Schools website: httP.://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng[general/elemsec/orivsch/index.html 


